
RUPERT DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 
Be advised that a public hearing will be held on Monday, January 4, 2021 at 7:00 PM to 
consider a boundary line adjustment application submitted by Andrew Marckwald and 
Christine Desser, Trustees along with Sungyull and Changwha Koo. The proposed 
adjustment is between their properties located off Route 153 and at 157 Route 315 in 
Rupert, respectively. The adjustment proposes to reduce the Marckwald-Desser property 
by 10 acres and increase the Koo property by the same acreage. 
 
The hearing is expected to be held remotely as a result of the COVID-19 health emergency. 
Access information is follows. 
 
Topic: DRB Hearing Marckwald-Koo Boundary Line Adjustment 
Time: Jan 4, 2021 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/9984225059?pwd=K01JUk9TaGpmM3o3MWJURWhnN1BrZz
09 
 
Meeting ID: 998 422 5059 
Passcode: 2LLLee 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,9984225059#,,,,*079311# US (Chicago)  
+19294362866,,9984225059#,,,,*079311# US (New York) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
Meeting ID: 998 422 5059 
Passcode: 079311 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/krkbIQsQy 
 
The application, including additional documentation, is available for inspection at the 
Town Office. Persons wishing to appeal and be heard may do so or be represented by an 
agent or attorney. Participation in this hearing is a prerequisite to the right to take any 
subsequent appeal. 

Communications about the above application may be filed in writing with the Development 
Review Board or at the Hearing. 

 

Val Almosnino, Clerk, December 27, 2020 
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